
From: Megan Wakefield <info@bonnyvillechamber.com>  
Sent: October 9, 2024 11:08 AM 
To: Robin Bartlett <rbartlett@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Invitation to Attend Express Pizza's 20th Anniversary 
 
Hi Robin, 
 
I am sending this invitation on behalf of Express Pizza, 
 
Express Pizza would love to invite the Reeve and Council to their 20th Anniversary celebration event, on 
Wednesday October 16th from 11-1pm. They are also doing 100 free slices of pizza to the first 100 customers.  
 
We are hoping to do a formal picture presentation and ribbon cutting in celebration at noon. 
 
If you could pass on this invitation and let us know if anyone can make it.  
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